
Maths at Dolton…
In maths this half term, the children across the school have been 
learning a range of different mathematical skills and concepts, 
reflecting on their learning so far and being critical thinkers in order 
to find answers to various problems or questions. 

In Tigers Class this half term, our Key Stage One children 
have been learning about fractions, finding halves and 
quarters of shapes and amounts. Year 2 have also been 
finding out about unit and non-unit fractions. This week 
the children moved on to learning about time, from 
knowing the days of the read to being able to tell the 
time to the hour, half hour and quarter past/to the 
hour.

As marvellous masters of maths, Little 

Otters have been learning all about the 

number 4, where they can see the 

number inside and outside of school as 

well as being able to show the number 

with their fingers.
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In Lions Class our Key Stage Two children have been 
focusing on money, using their knowledge of place 
value to help them add, subtract and find change. They 
have consolidated what money looks like and that each 
coin or note has a particular value. We have all studied 
statistics from discussing best ways to present data in 
tables, tally charts, bar charts, line graphs or even pie 
charts. Y3 and 4 have been using their understanding 
to solve real world problems using graphs and data. 
Year 5 and 6 have been extending their understanding 
to timetables, dual bar 
graphs, multiple line graphs and understanding 
pie charts can be fractions or percentages.

The children in EY have been working 
with 2D shapes, manipulating, 
composing and decomposing shapes.


